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PLDD Adds Another New
Commissioner

Following the retirement of Port Ludlow Drainage
District (PLDD) Chair Commissioner Dwayne
Wilcox, the District will have a new Commissioner 2
position appointed by the Jefferson County Board of

Commissioners. This term runs through February 2018.

Although Commissioner Wilcox had been planning to
retire at the end of November, he tendered his resignation
at the October 13 Board Meeting, amid controversy over
compensation issues. He was appointed to the PLDD in
December 2010 by fellow PLDD commissioners.

During the October meeting, the District’s 2017 budget was
presented, including a history of all past work. That slide
presentation is available online at p/dd.org. Also of note,

is that throughout the wettest October on record, all of the
18 projects constructed by PLDD since 2003 were tested
by Mother Nature and proven to be working well. For a
review of the history of the District’s work, you can see
descriptions and photos on the website pldd.org/projects.



